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Contract Extension for Corps of Commissionaires 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the current contracts be extended to the North Saskatchewan Division of 

the Canadian Corps of Commissionaires, until December 31, 2019, as a sole 
source, for the following services: 

 a. Parking Enforcement and Document Services; 
 b. Impound Lot Security and Administration; 
 c. Impounding Bylaw Enforcement Services; 
 d. Red Light Camera Services; 
2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the necessary agreement for 

execution by His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk, under the corporate seal. 

 
History 
At the November 6, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Community Services dated November 6, 2018 was 
considered. 
 
Your Committee also resolved that the Administration provide information regarding 
sole source procurement vs Request for Proposals (RFP), with specific criteria outlining 
the benefits of Corps of Commissionaires hiring policies. 
  
Attachment 
November 6, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


